
25 th March 1938

My dear 3ir ^ndre* lia op hall,

How very kind of you to sand the Sprint 

number of the Qnaai1» Quarterly and thus gire m the 

great pleasure of reading your review of Dr. Freeman*a 

KOBumental work on Lee. I do congratulate you upon 

the clarity and penetration of your article.

Yours very sincerely,

Sir Andrew Kaepha il, 
3016 Feel Street,
Mommai.


